Gustavus City Council Members,

I am writing to you regarding your consideration of establishing a "permanent part-time EMS coordinator position".

I would like to express my wholehearted support for establishing this position.  I strongly believe that the position is crucial for the wellbeing of our community.

We have already seen marked improvement in our EMS system as a result of the brief tenure of our current temporary EMS Coordinator.

Please feel free to contact me at any time regarding more detailed and specific thoughts regarding this important decision.

Thank you all for your dedication and work.   

Rod Vaught, MD, FAAFP
EMS Medical Director, GVFD

